TOWN OF STANFORD TOWN BOARD

SPECIAL MEETING / PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES

NOVEMBER 5th, 2015

The Town of Stanford Town Board convened for a Special Meeting / Public Hearing on Thursday, November 5th, 2015 at the Stanford Town Hall.  Supervisor Joseph Norton called the meeting to order at 7:30 PM.


Roll Call:
Joseph Norton – present





Mary Weinberger – present





Johanna Shafer – present





Ryan Orton – present





Mark D’Agostino – present


A motion was made by Joseph Norton, seconded by Mark D’Agostino, to close the Special Meeting and enter into a Public Hearing for the 2016 Preliminary Budget.  Motion carried with a roll call vote as follows: Joseph Norton – yes; Mary Weinberger – yes; Johanna Shafer – yes; Ryan Orton – yes; Mark D’Agostino – yes. 

PUBLIC HEARING:

2016 PRELIMINARY BUDGET


Supervisor Norton opened the public hearing for the 2016 Preliminary Budget and stated that this was the time for the Town Board to listen to comments.
No one spoke.
With no comments heard, a motion to close the Public Hearing and go back into the Special Meeting was made by Joseph Norton, seconded by Johanna Shafer.  Motion carried with a roll call vote as follows: Joseph Norton – yes; Mary Weinberger – yes; Johanna Shafer – yes; Ryan Orton – yes; Mark D’Agostino – yes. 

NEW BUSINESS:
1. 2016 BUDGET: Supervisor Norton stated that the budget matter will be taken care of next week at the regular meetings.
2. RECREATION TRUCK ISSUE: Mr. Norton mentioned that the engine on the Rec. truck had seized up but would get more specifics on the problems later.
3. OTHER: Councilman Orton asked if the Board wanted to approve any sets of Minutes, but Supervisor Norton said that they would be on next week’s agenda.

With no other action taken, a motion was made by Joseph Norton to adjourn at 7:35 PM, seconded by Mary Weinberger.  Motion carried with a roll call vote as follows: Joseph Norton – yes; Mary Weinberger – yes; Johanna Shafer – yes; Ryan Orton – yes; Mark D’Agostino – yes. 








Respectfully submitted,











Ritamary Bell 










Town Clerk

